
SLT  needs  roads  commission
members
Two of the five people who applied to be on the South Lake
Tahoe  Roads  Management  Authority  Commission  were  appointed
Tuesday — MaryAnne Brand and Brent Goligoski.

They are the two who attended the Oct. 17 council meeting.

The  council  is  hoping  more  people  will  apply,  though  the
remaining three will remain in the pool. The commission will
have five to seven members.

The  commission will take effect if Measure C, the roads sales
tax, is approved Nov. 7.

Annually the commission would be tasked with approving the
expenditure plan for the road construction, maintenance and
road repair.

Participants must be a resident of the city and be eligible to
vote.

Applications are available at the City Clerk’s Office at 1901
Airport Road.
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